
 

 

 

 

19 April 2023 

Dear Eluned 

Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) 

At our meetings on Thursday 30 March, the Health and Social Care and Public Accounts and Public 

Administration Committees both considered issues relating to Betsi Cadwaladr University Health 

Board and any possible Committee actions. While both Committees are concerned about the 

situation, we want any Committee involvement to be timely and to add value. We are keen to avoid 

duplication, and will work together where appropriate to achieve this. We are also mindful of the 

impact the current situation is having on the staff of the health board. 

We have there agreed to return to the issue, and any possible Committee actions, at our concurrent 

meeting on 25 May. To help inform our discussion, we would be grateful if you could provide the 

information outlined in the annex to this letter. We would welcome a response by 12 May 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Mark Isherwood MS 

Chair, Public Accounts and Public 

Administration Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a  
Gofal Cymdeithasol  
— 
Health and Social Care 
Committee 

Y Pwyllgor Cyfrifon Cyhoeddus a 
Gweinyddiaeth Gyhoeddus  
— 
Public Accounts and Public 
Administration Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddIechyd@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddIechyd 

SeneddCCGG@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddCCGG 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddHealth@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddHealth 
SeneddPAPA@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddPAPA 
0300 200 6565 

Eluned Morgan MS 

Minister for Health and Social Services 
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Annex: Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) 

Following consideration on 30 March 2023 by the Health and Social Care and Public Accounts and 

Public Administration Committees of the situation at Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board, we 

would welcome information on the matters listed below. We would be grateful to receive your 

response by 12 May 2023. 

 Additional information on the Intervention and Support Team including its appointment, 

terms of reference, methods of working, time commitment, and relationship with Welsh 

Government and the new NHS Executive. 

 An update on the work and progress against objectives identified under the new special 

measures regime introduced in BCUHB. 

 A timescale for the work looking at improving accountability, as well as that on revising 

and refreshing the intervention and escalation framework. 

In relation to points 2. and 3. above, the Committees would welcome six monthly updates on 

progress in these areas. 




